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1. Bill Number HB2557H1 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed 

 Second House  In Committee  Substitute  Enrolled 

 

2. Patron Cline 

 

3.  Committee Committee on Rules 

 

4. Title Secretary of Administration; state job elimination due to privatization; report. 

 

5. Summary/Purpose:   

Requires the Secretary of Administration, on or before November 30 of each year, to report to the 

Governor and the General Assembly on the number of state jobs eliminated in the immediately 

preceding fiscal year due to the privatization of commercial activities to a commercial source. 

The bill provides that "commercial activities" and "commercial source" shall mean the same as 

those terms are defined in § 2.2-2620. 

 

6. No Fiscal Impact: 

 

7. Budget amendment necessary: No 

  

8. Fiscal implications: The fiscal impact of this bill would be very minimal.  Department of 

Human Resource Management can modify its system to track the information for the required 

reports.  Agencies need to input the information.  

  

9. Specific agency or political subdivisions affected: Secretary of Administration,  and 

Department of Human Resource Management 

  

10. Technical amendment necessary: No 

  

11. Other comments:   
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